VICTORIA PARK MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE

GENERAL MEETING 5/7/17

Opened: 6:10pm

Present: B. Nolan, K Klein,S Borthwick, M. Haynes.

Visting; S Lawson. P. Peel to hand in volunteer forms to be submitted to council.

Apologies: Nil

Minutes read & accepted: K Klein 2nd S Borthwick

Business arising: Council have fixed problem with oval lights.

Safety Issues : None at this stage

WOLLONDILLY SHIRE COUNCIL TRIM NO. 1201 PROP. No. 17 JUL 2017 AUTH. No.

ASSIGNED TO: DONGE

Treasurers Balance: Balance as at 30/6/17 \$8,981:02 a couple of outstanding accounts to be paid. Beth to email Danae in regars to outstanding monies owing from hirer Greater Southern Region Rugby League and will send email to them as well.

Correspondence : Read and accepted M Haynes 2nd S Borthwick

General Business : Scott Borthwick wants to know who controls watering of the oval and when it is watered, Beth to check with Danae. Karl mentioned lighting system changed at canteen and who changed it. Scott Lawson informed that he did it and Karl reinforced that nothing at ground to be done without this committee knowing. After some heated words Karl then left meeting.

Scott had some items he wanted to bring up so out of courtesy committee listened.

Parent concerned about dead rat between mesh and roof in mens toilet. Beth to contact Dale Webster from Picton Pest Control.

Scott feels we need pedestrian gate behind goal post at Webster street end of oval for ball boys.Beth to contact Steve Leet a fencer to have a look.Move Mick 2nd Scott B.

Can we look at installing sensor lights at canteen area. Beth to look into this Moved M Haynes 2nd Scott Borthwick That was all from Scott Lawson Scott Borthwick informed meeting that after a training session with Danae at council this committee can employ people to do work at the ground under \$2000 if they have the correct crodientials and paper work. Beth to geyt clarification fom council.Also look at alarm system being rearmed.

Meeting closed 7:15pm Next meeting September 6th 2017 at 6pm